Sandburg Middle School Music

Music Department 345 E. St. Charles Road Elmhurst, IL 60126 Sandburg.elmhurst205.org/music

Mr. John Gaunt Mrs. Kim Lambert-Haak Sandburg Choirs Mr. Matthew Cotton

Sandburg Orchestras

Mrs. Heather Knight Mr. Ricardo Vazquez Sandburg Bands

Dear Music Students and Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year with the Sandburg Music Program! As in the past, in an attempt to save paper, the environment, and district printing costs, the music department will be using the Sandburg Music Department Webpage (sandburg.elmhurst205.org/music) and email to distribute all information this year. We will be emailing home all handouts, permission slips, and other information that needs to be communicated. If you would like this information to be emailed to any address other than what is listed in PowerSchool, please contact your director. Hard copies of these items will be available for students to pick up as needed.

All of the information that you need for the beginning of the year can be found in the 'locker' on the website. After reading the information contained in these files, please print the sign-off sheet and have your child return it to the appropriate director along with any applicable checks (see below). To avoid confusion, if your child is enrolled in an instrumental ensemble and choir, please return this form to the instrumental instructor only. Paper copies of these items will be available upon student request. Again, we are looking forward to a wonderful year!

Thank you,

John Gaunt
JGaunt@elmhurst205.org

Choir Director

Kim Lambert-Haak KLambert-haak@elmhurst205.org *Choir Director*

Heather Knight
HKnight@elmhurst205.org
Grade 7/8 Band Director

Matthew Cotton

MCotton@elmhurst205.org
Orchestra Director

Ricardo Vazquez

RVazquez@elmhurst205.org

Grade 6 Band Director

Please visit sandburg.elmhurst205.org/music to find the following files:

2018-2019 Sandburg Music Department Handbook

2018-2019 Sandburg Music Department Attendance Policy

2018-2019 Sandburg Music Department Event Calendar

Sandburg BOC (Band, Orchestra, Choir) Bus Schedule

Sign-off sheet: This needs to returned to your director by Friday, August 31st

AGAIN THIS YEAR...

Sandburg Music Polo Shirts- This year we will again have a secondary uniform shirt for all music students. This red polo shirt with a Sandburg Music logo will be used for assemblies, tours, and special performances. The shirts cost \$10 (checks can be made out to Sandburg Middle School). The order form is on the sign-off sheet that is returned to school. We will be taking orders and payments for these shirts until Friday, August 31st. The shirts will be ready in time for our first performances. We use this shirt every year.